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Matt Lai

From: Phill Davies <philldavies37@gmail.com>

Sent: 15 January 2020 14:15

To:

Subject: Llanddewi Velfrey By pass

Hello Tracey 

My wife and I are very much in favour of the Llanddewi Velfrey By-Pass going ahead.  

Kind regards  

Phill and Rhian Davies  

9 Maes Y Dderwen  

Llanddewi Velfrey  

SA67 7PL.  


